
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
2 June 2020 

RE: Year11 Prom 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We hope this letter finds all students and their families safe and well at this very challenging and uncertain 
time.  
 
Over recent weeks we have received numerous enquiries from Year 11 students and parents regarding 
celebratory events, including the Prom. We know these events are very important to students and are 
special occasions that are a focal point of their final year with us. Because of this, we have avoided 
cancelling the event and instead waited for government guidance, in the hope that we may be able to hold 
the event in some capacity. Unfortunately, we have now received confirmation from Castle Park Rugby 
Club that our event has been cancelled due to Covid-19 and will not be able to go ahead. While we 
understand that students, staff members and parents will be very disappointed with this outcome, ensuring 
everyone’s safety remains our priority. 
 
We would like to reassure Year 11 students that we do want to provide students with an opportunity to 
celebrate their time at Hungerhill School together and a chance to formally say ‘goodbye’. We will begin 
discussing ideas in the near future and will write to students and parents again once further decisions have 
been made.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Pond     Mr D Parry 
Interim Headteacher    KS4 Achievement Leader 

 
 
 
 
 
 


